November 20th, 1987

Miss Sussn Bass
1331 19th Street
MANHATTAN BEACH, Ca 90266

Dear Susan,
Thank you for your Thank You Card.

Prcbably we will pass through California next end of
Febuary or beginning of March 1988, coming from South Pacific
Islands.

I am flying this week to Mexico City and Florida and I
will try to phone you or the other Susan with the exact date of
our visit to California next year.

Wish you a very Happy Christmas and /a wonderful 1988!
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